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Jose Trevino

From: Jose Trevino
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2008 1:25 PM
To: 'bhaineault@dtwc.com'
Subject: FCC file number 0224-EX-PL-2007

Attachments: 0224-EX-PL-2007.txt

Mr. Haineault,

Please provide the following information: 

1)     How will other licensees be protected from harmful interference since the requested ERP is too big? 

2)     Please provide a detail description of the experiment and is this experimental activity or not?           

Attached is a copy of the application where we see a range from 155 kHz to 27.4036 GHz.  
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